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he children in class 6 have had afantasticﬂrst week back. We have welcomed some new children into
our class and they have all settled in really well. This week the children have enjoyed social play which

has enabled them to get to know each other.

This year, our PE lessons will be on Mondays and Wednesdays. Swimming will start after the half term

holidays.

On Thursday, the children had a visit from the ‘Adventure Dome.” The children learned all about human

digestion which is part of our new topic ‘How Humans Work.” The children really enjoyed the experience.

This half term, the first topic in numeracy is place value and in literacy, our first text is Theseus and the

Minotaur.

This week the children have been listening to ‘Harry and the Dinosaurs say “Raahh!” by Ian Whybrow

and Adrian Reynolds. The class enjoyed listening to Harry and the dinosaurs’ adventure to the dentist.




